
 

 July 29th, 2018| 17th Sunday in Ordinary Time (902) 

85 Main Street / Ashburnham, Massachusetts 01430 

Saint Denis Parish 

 

LORD’S DAY MASSES 
Saturday — 4:30pm 

Sunday — 8:00 & 10:30am 

DAILY MASSES 

Monday — Wednesday 9:00am 

 
RECONCILIATION 

Saturday 3:30 — 4:00pm 

or by appointment 

 

ADMINISTRATOR 
Fr. Guillermo “Memo” Ochoa 

Fatherochoa@gmail.com 

 

DEACON 
Deacon Richard DesJardins 

 

COORDINATOR OF REL. ED. 
Kimberly Brown  

 

SECRETARY 
Andrew W. Gage 

 

 

OFFICE HOURS 
Monday — Thursday 

10:00 - 3:00pm. 
 

RECTORY 
978-827-5806 

StDenis@comcast.net 
 

 

RELIGIOUS ED. OFFICE 
978-827–4892 

StDenisRE@comcast.net 

 

SAINT VINCENT de PAUL 
 

978-790-1923  
 

BAPTISMS 
Deacon Richard DesJardins 

978-343-6367 

 

NOTIFY THE RECTORY  
Visitation of the sick & elderly 

Weddings, Pastoral Care 

 

Church Media 

https://formed.org/  code 6DF8JG 

Facebook Account 

https://www.facebook.com/
saintdenisashburnham 

 

  

www.SaintDenisAshburnham.com 

 

The hand of the Lord feeds us; he answers all our needs. 

“Let all your works give you thanks, O LORD, and let your faithful ones bless you. The eyes of 

all look hopefully to you, and you give them their food in due season; you open your hand and 
satisfy the desire of every living thing.”                                                                 Psalm 145 



Next Week: August 5th 2018 | Eighteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time | Exodus 16:2-4,12-15, Eph 4:17,20-24,  John 6:24-35 

 

Sat 7/28 4:30pm  

Sun 7/29 8:00am   

  10:30am Tony and Julie Chaves 

    By Family  

Mon    7/30        9:00am  Una Rice 

    By Beneficiary 

Tues    7/31        9:00am 

Wed     8/1         9:00am  Rotelio Lumjod 

    By Family 

Sat       8/4         4:30pm 

Sun      8/5         8:00am 

                          10:30am 

 

    Amount Raised                         Goal                        Amount Needed       

As of July 29th 
 
Saint Denis 

 has raised the following: 

     $21,337                  $27,000.00            $-5663.00               

DONATIONS FOR FALL BAZAAR THEME BASKETS 
 

Please help support this year’s fall bazaar on September 15 by 
purchasing and donating items for the theme gift baskets raffle. Each 
week leading up to the event we will designate themes along with 
some suggestions.  Two themes this week are: 

 “CHILDREN’S BASKET” (suggestions: books, toys, puzzles, 
stuffed animals, dolls, play dough, crayons/pencils/paints, kites, 
whiffle ball, soccer ball, frisbee, badminton set and other yard games.) 

“MOVIE NIGHT” (suggestions: cinema gift certificates, movie 
dvds, popcorn and snacks) 

  

OUR GOD IS THE GOD OF MULTIPLICATION 

 When the Gospel of John was finalized, in the 
nineties and the primitive Church had developed a deep 
understanding of the Eucharist.  This understanding is 
presented in the Sixth chapter of John.  This long chapter, 
of 71 verses is so important to us, that every three years 
we spend five Sundays concentrating on this Gospel, as 
well as to meditate on the way that God provides for us. 

 "They all ate and were satisfied, and they took up 
twelve baskets, full of the broken pieces left over." (John 
6,12) There were five thousand men, not counting the 
women and children, says the Gospel. It was the most 
joyful picnic in the world. 

 What does this Gospel passage teach us? Besides 
de Eucharistic inference Jesus is concerned and "feels 
compassion" for the whole man, body and soul. Jesus 
distributes the word to souls, and cures and nourishes 
bodies. One could, therefore, object: Why doesn't he do so 
also today? Why doesn't he multiply bread for so many 
millions of hungry in the world? 

 The Gospel of the multiplication of the loaves 
has a detail that can help us find the answer. Jesus did not 
click his fingers and make loaves and fish appear as 
though by magic. He asked his disciples what they had; he 
invited them to share the little they had: ñfive loaves and 
two fishò. 

 He does the same today. He asks that we share in 
common the resources of the earth. It is well known that, 
at least from the point of view of food, our earth would be 
capable of sustaining billions more human beings than 
those existing at present. But how can we accuse God of 
not providing sufficient bread for all, when every year we 
destroy millions of tons of food supplies, which we call 
"surplus," so as not to lower prices? A better distribution 
is necessary, greater solidarity and sharing. Put yourself in 
the position of Jesus to do something big for the 
ñhungryò. 

 We are now that anonymous person (a boy, 
according to one of the evangelists) who has five loaves 
and two fish; except that we hold them tightly and take 
care not to share them among all. Let us realize that no 
matter how little we have, we always have enough to 
share. Also, Christ can take our humble gifts and do great 
things with them if we are just willing to let Him work 
through us. Apart from bringing something out of nothing, 
God can take little and turn it into much. 

We are called to be a Church of multiplication and 
richness for the Glory of God in my neighbor. 

Fr. Memo 

Important Parish Communication! 

The Parish is going to begin to use 

άFlocknotesέ for all parish  notifications. It will 

affect the ministries, religious ed, bulletin and 

all other parish functions.  Everyone should join so they will not be 

left out.  It costs nothing, you can choose what information you get 

and what groups you join.  To Join: Text άStDenis85έ to 84576 in 

phone number field. 

Ministries Involved:  Bulletin via E-Mail,  Ministries Leaders, Alter 

Servers, Pastoral Council,  Kerygma Prayer Group, Tech Ministry, 

MenΩs Group, 10:30 Mass Music Settings, Religious Ed, etc. 



Special Highlights | Offertory Update | Upcoming Events  

For Our Sick ... 

July 
Sat     7/28     11:00am John F Melfy Mass with ashes 
Sun 7/29  9:00am Men’s Bible Study 
    12:00pm  Chicken BBQ! 
 

August 
Wed 8/01 9:30am Ladies Spiritual Enrichment Group 
    6:30pm Kerygma Prayer/Bible Study 
Sun 8/05 8:00am Men’s Bible Study 
Wed 8/08 9:30am Ladies Spiritual Enrichment Group 
    6:30pm Kerygma Prayer/Bible Study 
Wed 8/15 9:30am Ladies Spiritual Enrichment Group 
    6:30pm Kerygma Prayer/Bible Study 
Fri 8/17 7:00pm Marriage Matters 
Sun 8/19 8:00am Men’s Bible Study 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Liam Howard 

Peggy Brennan 

Mark Cerasuolo 
Michael Chaves Jr. 

Therese Colman 
Jack Considine 
Jason DesJardins 
Ellen Duffy 
Liz Farrell  

Danielle Fischer 

David Foor 
Leah Hamm 
Becky Harris 
Ralph Jones 
Dewey 
McConlogue 
Carol McCreavy 

Leo Melanson 
Barbara Mintz 

Jean Norman 

Sandy Normandin 
Raymond Perry 
Mike Pontier 

Ronnie Rabideau 

Ottmar Rau 
Ruby  
Mary Ruth  
Lorraine Bette Skai-
fe 

Frances Smith 
Jennifer Smith 

Katy Textor 
Mrs. Topper 

Daniel Torres 
Jules Vaillancourt 
Kerry Volke 
 
 
 

[Ŝǘ ǳǎ ƘƻƴƻǊ DƻŘ ǿƛǘƘ ƻǳǊ ŬǊǎǘ ŦǊǳƛǘǎ  

ǊŀǘƘŜǊ ǘƘŀƴ ǘƘŜ ƭŜƊƻǾŜǊǎ. 
 

   7/22/18  Sunday Offertory: $  2,746.00                         
 Parish Needs:    $      353.00 
                      

 Thank you for your generous support of the parish. 
Your weekly financial support enables Saint Denis to 

provide for the needs of our parish. 

Annual Chicken BBQ 

July 29th 12  — 3PM 

After 10:30 Sunday 

Mass! 

 

CATECHESIS OF THE GOOD SHEPHERD 

We are excited to announce a 
new program beginning this fall 
for children ages 3-6. Catech-
esis of the Good Shepherd  

focuses on the young child’s relationship with 
God through Jesus.  It offers a sacred place, 
called the atrium, where young children can    
cultivate and explore their religious life. God and 
the child already have a unique relationship with 
one another,  

particularly before the age of six. Catechesis of 
the Good Shepherd nurtures and affirms this 
relationship using the proclamation of the Word, 
helping the child to draw nearer to God. The 
child is allowed to experience the amazing gift of 
wonder and awe, as well as the joy of discovering 
the great mysteries of our  

Catholic faith, through their work and prayer. 
Young children have a tremendous capacity for 
the religious life and we look forward to journey-
ing with them. 

We are in the process of scheduling classes and 
welcome input for what times will work best for 
families.  

Please contact Kim Brown with questions or     
comments at:                                                         
stdenisre@comcast.net or call: 978-827-4892. 

www.saintdenisashburnham.org/religious-education 

Go to: Formed.org  Type in 

our parish code: 6DF8JG 

Take advantage of free Christian videos,  audio 

lessons, books and more. Go to FORMED 

We have new fans! 

A very special thank you to a parishioner 

who wishes to remain 

anonymous for their generous donation in 

contracting Don Marceau Electric to replace the 

fans in the church. 

 


